
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Pollard on Mayoral Advisory Panel  
21 February 2017 

Buloke Shire Council Mayor, Cr David Pollard has been appointed to the 2017 Local Government 
Mayoral Advisory Panel alongside Mayors from 12 other Local Government Areas.  

Minister for Local Government, The Hon Natalie Hutchins, will act as Chair for each of the four 
meetings of the advisory panel. The purpose of these meetings is to provide high level advice on the 
range of matters which impact on local government. The Minister described the field of applicants for 
the advisory panel as high quality. 

Councillor Pollard is now in his third term as Councillor and embarking on his second term as Mayor 
having served for one year from November 2011.  

“It is a huge honour to be appointment to the advisory panel and I look forward to working closely 
with the Minister and other Mayors to ensure that the state government is well versed in the needs of 
local government and in particular those needs of smaller rural shires like Buloke”, said Mayor, Cr 
David Pollard. 

 

The Local Government Mayoral Advisory Panel will have its first meeting on Wednesday, 1 March 2017 
at 1 Spring Street Melbourne.  

End release  
For further information contact Media and Communications Officer, Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520 or 
tfitzgibbon@buloke.vic.gov.au 
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